
 

 
SES.131/2557  Sarasas Ektra School 

 1st October 2014 

Topic  Change of location for the Yr. 6 Parent’s meeting  

To Parents of Yr. 6 students  

 Sarasas Ektra School Secondary Department needs to change the location Yr. 6 Parents meeting on Sunday 5th 
October 2014 to be at the Auditorium 4th floor, Building 6, Sarasas Ektra School Primary Campus,  Soi 20 from 8.30am-12pm.  

The school has prepared parking space for parents attending in Crescent Court 2, under building 6 and at the Football 

court (Opposite golf driving range) Soi Sathupradit 20.  

For your acknowledgement. 

Welcoming all parents to join the meetin on date, time and location above. Thank you in advance.  

    

       

 Yours Sincerely 

 

(Mrs.Supawadee Chotiwannaporn) 

                                               Assistant of the Director Primary Deapartment 

 


